
Greetings -  from the Bitterroot Audubon Society 

2020 

We are proud to offer Audubon Adventures once again to teachers, parents, and students 
around the Bitterroot valley for no cost, thanks to donations from sponsors. Please let us know if 
you are interested in any of the resources available through Audubon Adventures this school 
year. 

Audubon Adventures offers printed and online materials in a variety of formats and subjects 
suitable for classroom groups, libraries, afterschool clubs, science and nature camps, 
homeschoolers, as well as families with students in grades 3-5. 

Choose from 24 different topics. Kids can explore the natural world with topics ranging from 
alligators and bees to whales and waterbirds, from forests and prairies to seashores and urban 
habitats  

 

 Below is the Audubon Adventures website link, which lists detailed topics and formats.  

http://audubonadventures.org/Purchase.htm 

We would like to receive your request by December 1, 2020. 

Please email (or call) Betsy Ballard at: diamondback@cybernet1.com with the following 
information:  

Your Name, Phone Number, Best Time to call, Email address, # of Students, Your School and 
Grade level(s) and which Audubon Adventures Kit (s) you are requesting.  

You can email; or call or text Betsy Ballard at:  406-239-5105, if you have questions. 

Please pass this offer on to all teachers and parents who you think may be interested.  

http://audubonadventures.org/Purchase.htm
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